
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

EXTENSION OF LAST DATE FOR SUBMISSION OF APPLICATIONS 

FOR NEW PHARMACY INSTITUTIONS ONLY, FOR THE AY 2019-20.      

 

It has come to the notice of the AICTE that many of the Trusts / Societies / Companies are 
under the impression that they need to apply only to Pharmacy Council of India for 
approval for running Pharmacy Courses from the Academic Year 2019-20 because of the 
media publicity about the decision taken at the Ministry level to conduct joint inspections 
of Pharmacy Institutions by both Pharmacy Council of India and All India Council For 
Technical Education. 
 
It is hereby informed that Pharmacy Institutions have to seek Approval from both the 
Regulatory Bodies – PCI & AICTE. 
 
Requests have been received from many Trusts / Societies / Companies for allowing them 
to submit their applications for approval for the AY 2019-20 from AICTE.  
 
Therefore, it has been decided by AICTE to open the portal for New Pharmacy Institutions 
only to submit their applications for approval from AICTE for the AY 2019-20 for 3 days 
only - from 14.02.2019 to 16.02.2019, without late fee.   

 

Member Secretary, AICTE 

Advt. No: Approval/          
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